
An incident involving a person fell from height (Sheung Tak Estate Carpark, 

Tseung Kwan O)  

 

At midnight, an FSD Aerial Platform and a Light Rescue Unit were dispatched to the 

carpark of Sheung Chi House and Sheung Lai House in Sheung Tak Estate to attend a 

No.1 Alarm Fire.  When the fire personnel was about to finish the investigation at 

scene, a member of the public approached them and claimed that a person was found 

fallen from height, so they followed that public and located the casualty injured and 

bleeding.  They immediately rendered medical assistance to him and requested the 

deployment of ambulance for reinforcement.  An ambulance was then dispatched 

from Po Lam district.  When the ambulance reached Tong Ming Street, it could not 

proceed further as it was held up by a queue of vehicles in front.  The ambulance 

personnel then disembarked and walked to the scene with the necessary equipment and 

rendered medical assistance to the injured person upon arrival.  Finally, the casualty 

was conveyed to the Accident and Emergency Department of Queen Elizabeth Hospital.  

Throughout the whole rescue operation, our ambulance personnel were not impeded 

by the Police or any other persons. 
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